
Greetings from Southeast Asia One Health University Network!

I am delighted to chair and cordially invite you to join the SEAOHUN 2024 International Conference on 18-19
September 2024 in Chaing Mai, Thailand. The conference theme is “One Health in Action” aiming to generate
actionable outcomes, including evidence-based policy recommendations, a roadmap for resilient health
workforce development, and effective community engagement strategies.

SEAOHUN is delighted to partner with the International Society for Animal Hygiene (ISAH), a group of
scientists and practitioners from universities, farming and industry contributing to efficient, sustainable
animal farming with healthy animals, providing wholesome food in a sound environment, to organize joint
opening, keynote and plenary sessions on Day 1. SEAOHUN and ISAH conference participants will learn,
share knowledge and experience, and network with One Health professionals nationally, regionally, and
internationally. Participants can join any of the conference sessions organized by SEAOHUN and ISAH over
the two days with no additional costs.

The last SEAOHUN joint conference in 2022 attracted over 300 health practitioners, educators, and
researchers from 30 countries. We hope to attract even more participants in 2024 considering our
partnership with ISAH. We sincerely thank the generous support of the U.S. Agency for International
Development and our sponsors for making the 2024 conference possible. We also thank University of
California, Davis and its Global Consortium, our eight One Health University Networks, and One Health
partners for your contribution to strengthening our scientific programs.

On behalf of the regional network of over 112 universities across eight Southeast Asian countries, we look 
forward to welcoming you to Chiang Mai, the Rose of the North, in September 2024.
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